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St. Gabriel's Roman Catholic Church
2261 Parkway Drive, Burlington, Ontario L7P 1S9

Tel: 905-336-7144          Fax: 905-336-0790

Email: office@saintgabrielchurch.com

www.saintgabrielchurch.com

Parish Staff
Pastor: Rev. Paul Patrick, O.M.I
Music Director: Peter Posocco
Lay Pastoral Minister: Nancy Meehan
Bookkeeper: Barbara Kasmierski
Office Administrator: Renata Jadczuk

Vocation DirectorVocation Director
Most Reverend Wayne Lobsinger, VG, EV  905-528-7988 x2223

Office Hours:Office Hours:
Monday, Wednesday, Thursday 9 a.m.-2p.m.
Tuesday closed
Friday 1 p.m.-6p.m.

Sunday MassesSunday Masses
English  English   5:00 p.m. (Saturday), 8:00 a.m. & 11:00 a.m. 5:00 p.m. (Saturday), 8:00 a.m. & 11:00 a.m.

Polish  Polish        9:30 a.m. & 12:30 p.m. (Sunday)9:30 a.m. & 12:30 p.m. (Sunday)

Adoration of the Blessed SacramentAdoration of the Blessed Sacrament
Every Friday from 5:30 p.m. - 6:30 p.m.Every Friday from 5:30 p.m. - 6:30 p.m.

Diocesan NewsletterDiocesan Newsletter
The Pastoral Offices of the Diocese of Hamilton offer a The Pastoral Offices of the Diocese of Hamilton offer a 

wide range of workshops and educational opportunities wide range of workshops and educational opportunities 

during the course of the year.  These activities and events during the course of the year.  These activities and events 

are open to all interested parishioners throughout the are open to all interested parishioners throughout the 

Diocese.  If you would like to keep informed regarding Diocese.  If you would like to keep informed regarding 

these opportunities for growing in your faith, you are these opportunities for growing in your faith, you are 

invited to subscribe to a weekly online newsletter by going invited to subscribe to a weekly online newsletter by going 

to the Diocesan Website (www.hamiltondiocese.com) and to the Diocesan Website (www.hamiltondiocese.com) and 

click the click the “Subscribe to our NewsletterSubscribe to our Newsletter” button on the right  button on the right 

side of the homepage. Your email address will be used side of the homepage. Your email address will be used 

solely to provide you with Diocesan Newsletter and will solely to provide you with Diocesan Newsletter and will 

never be shared with any third party.never be shared with any third party.

Parish Hall BookingsParish Hall Bookings
If you wish to inquire about using our Parish HallIf you wish to inquire about using our Parish Hall

for any upcoming functions, please contact parish office. for any upcoming functions, please contact parish office. 

Parish SchoolsParish Schools
St. Gabriel's School  St. Gabriel's School  905-332-3333905-332-3333

St. Mark's School  St. Mark's School  905-336-3911905-336-3911

Notre Dame Notre Dame 905 335 1544905 335 1544

Sacrament of ReconciliationSacrament of Reconciliation
Saturdays from 3:45 p.m. - 4:45 p.m.Saturdays from 3:45 p.m. - 4:45 p.m.

Fridays from 5:30 p.m. - 6:30 p.m.Fridays from 5:30 p.m. - 6:30 p.m.

Weekdays 20 min before MassWeekdays 20 min before Mass

Sacrament of BaptismSacrament of Baptism

Those wishing to have their child baptized should call Those wishing to have their child baptized should call 

the Parish Office.  Parents should be registered the Parish Office.  Parents should be registered 

members of St. Gabriel's Parish.  Please remember members of St. Gabriel's Parish.  Please remember 

that Baptism dates fill up fast, so call early.  that Baptism dates fill up fast, so call early.  

Sacrament of MarriageSacrament of Marriage

Anyone wishing to marry at St. Gabriel's must contact Anyone wishing to marry at St. Gabriel's must contact 

the Parish Office one year prior to the proposed date the Parish Office one year prior to the proposed date 

of your wedding.  At least one of the couple must be of your wedding.  At least one of the couple must be 

a registered member of St. Gabriel's Parish.  We do a registered member of St. Gabriel's Parish.  We do 

not celebrate weddings during Lent.  It is required not celebrate weddings during Lent.  It is required 

that all couples attend a Marriage Preparation that all couples attend a Marriage Preparation 

Course. Please contact the Parish Office for Course. Please contact the Parish Office for 

registration information.registration information.

Pastoral Care of the SickPastoral Care of the Sick

If you have a family member, loved one or friend in If you have a family member, loved one or friend in 

the hospital, or shut-in at home, please call the the hospital, or shut-in at home, please call the 

rectory office so that arrangements can be made for rectory office so that arrangements can be made for 

their pastoral care.  Holy Communion and the their pastoral care.  Holy Communion and the 

Sacrament of the Sick are available to all who are Sacrament of the Sick are available to all who are 

seriously ill.seriously ill.

Catholic Funeral RitesCatholic Funeral Rites

When death occurs in the family, please contact the When death occurs in the family, please contact the 

parish office and we will assist you in making the parish office and we will assist you in making the 

liturgical arrangements.  For information on Catholic liturgical arrangements.  For information on Catholic 

burial, please contact the cemetery office at 905-522-burial, please contact the cemetery office at 905-522-

7727 or 1-800-661-5985, or visit their website at 7727 or 1-800-661-5985, or visit their website at 

www.thecatholiccemeteries.ca.www.thecatholiccemeteries.ca.

Notre Dame Catechetical Notre Dame Catechetical 

Correspondence ProgramCorrespondence Program

Notre Dame Catechetical Correspondence Program Notre Dame Catechetical Correspondence Program 

available to children who do not attend a Catholic available to children who do not attend a Catholic 

school, grade 1-8. For information contact Anne school, grade 1-8. For information contact Anne 

Jamieson at 905-528-7988Jamieson at 905-528-7988

Brant Dental
Office

Dr. Alexander Gonzales
Dr. Nona Gonzales-Barrientos

Dr. Merenisa Gonzales
NEW PATIENTS WELCOME

Evening & Saturday
Appointments Available
English-Filipino Spoken

1035 Brant Street, Suite 7
905-631-3043

461 Brant St.
2010 Maria St.

905•639•7001
www.brantflorist.com

SPOT F A M I L Y  O W N E D

S I N C E  1 9 3 8

Burlington • Grimsby

Stoney Creek

905-632-3333905-632-3333

www.smithsfh.comwww.smithsfh.com

Dr. Alicja Grzegorczyk, 
DDS

Mówimy po polsku 

905.635.6725

Family, cosmetic 

and implant 

dentistry

SPOT

SPOT
MrComputer.ca ®

25 Years Experience
20% off with ad

specializing in
on site service for all
your computer needs

905-616-5356

PROUD TO JOIN

THE COMMUNITY NEW OWNER, MICHAEL FANELLI

2400 Guelph Line

Dodsworth & Brown
Funeral Home

Serving Burlington
for over 50 years

2241 New Street
www.dbburlington.ca

905-637-5233

BARBARA SAWALA
Sales Representative / Parishioner

Free Home Evaluation • Purchase • Sale • Difficult Financing
Bank Foreclosures • Investments • VIP Buyers

Mowie po Polsku
Dir: 905.630.8119    Bus: 905.637.1700

www.barbarasawala.ca

anthony@mountainviewmortgage.ca   Anthonyspadafora.com

Anthony Spadafora
5038 Fairview St.
905-631-5269

Licence 12568
Mortgage Broker

#M08006110

LAKEWOOD
CHRISTIAN
MONTESSORI
SCHOOL

2025 Mountainside Dr.
289-245-1717 or 647-218-6443

www.LakewoodMontessori.ca

GREGORY BRECHIN, B.A., LL.B.  Parishioner

109-3365 Harvester Rd., Burlington 905-681-2476
gbrechin@bhhlaw.net

• Real Estate & Mortgages  • Corporate, Commercial & Business Law
• Wills, Powers of Attorney & Estates • Other Legal Services

EuroEuro  Market Market  Delicatessen Delicatessen
Cold Cuts, Cheeses, Homemade Perogies

Cakes, Bread, Other European Food
Parcels to Europe

3480 Fairview St  905-333-58313480 Fairview St  905-333-5831

INTERIOR/EXTERIOR
HOME RENOVATIONS

YEARS OF EXPERIENCE
FREE ESTIMATE!

ADDITIONS ADDITIONS • ROOFING  ROOFING • SIDING SIDING
BACKHOE BACKHOE • BOBCAT SERVICE BOBCAT SERVICE

FLOORING FLOORING • BATHROOMS & MORE! BATHROOMS & MORE!

Andy Barbe
OWNER

905.516.3661
abarbe20@yahoo.ca

SPOT

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE PLEASE CALL 1-800-268-2637

THE PERFECT TO ADVERTISESPOTSPOT
YOUR BUSINESS!

Brenda McKinley and Your North

Burlington Real Estate Team!

289-714-3878
brenda@davenportburlington.com

"$1 New Client Exam"
2201 Brant St • 905-336-4002 • www.BurlingtonVets.ca



   
HELPING UKRAINE
The mission group is planning to raise money to help
Ukraine. Next Sunday, March 13, the group will carry
out a "pocket cleaning" campaign. Please, bring loose
coins to make a donation towards this cause.
Additionally, on Saturday March 19 (Solemnity of Saint
Joseph) the mission group is planning to host a
fundraising dinner. More details soon.

CONFIRMATION CANDIDATES
Congratulations to the many students from St. Gabriel
and St Mark’s schools, as well as other students who
attended Masses this weekend to formally begin their
preparation for the Sacrament of Confirmation.
Congratulations and God bless, as you begin this
important step in your life as Catholics!

SYNOD OF BISHOPS 2023
Pope Francis has called a Synod of Bishops which will
take place in Rome in 2023 on the theme of Synodality:
Communion, Participation and Mission. Synodality is
all about how we walk together in faith and live as the
People of God at this moment on our faith journey. As
preparation for the Synod, Pope Francis has invited all
members of the Church and, in fact, the whole world,
to share their experience of listening to God’s voice.
Everyone is invited to share their experience of faith
and thoughts on how we can move forward together to
carry out the Mission of Christ, entrusted to us in
Baptism. You may respond to the questions
electronically by going on-line to
http://hamiltondiocese.com/synod/ or you can pick up
a printed copy of the questionnaire from the narthex,
complete and return to the Parish by March 28, 2022.

LITURGY FOR CHILDREN ON SUNDAY
Did you know we have Children’s liturgy in our parish?
This is a wonderful way to teach your children about
the faith through interactive and age-appropriate
sessions. We invite all children ages 4+ during the
9:30am Polish Mass and our 11am English Mass to
participate. No sign up needed.

PARISH STORE
Our parish store is located along the corridor leading
from the Church to the Parish Hall. We offer a wide
variety of religious products including rosaries, prayer
cards, books and more.

ALTAR SERVERS NEEDED
If you’d like to become an altar server, have fun and
join a great group of kids while serving at Mass, please
talk with Fr. Paul to see how you can join.

LITURGICAL PUBLICATIONS ADVERTISING
Liturgical Publications will be setting up advertisement
opportunities for our church bulletin. The
advertisement will begin in April 2022 and supports the
bulletin service. To participate call Liturgical
Publications at 1 800 268 2637.

TEEN GROUP
Our Teen Youth Group meets every Friday at 7pm in
the Annunciation room, unless we’re going on a trip
which normally happens once a month! All teens are
invited to join an amazing community and live out our
faith in a practical way. There’s lots of fun, joy and
growth in faith and virtue. If you’re interested in joining,
please speak to Fr. Paul after the Mass or email the
parish office.

YOUNG ADULTS GROUP
Did you know we have a young adults group which
meets twice a month in our parish? Join an amazing
community and grow in your faith. We meet every
other Thursday at 7pm in the Annunciation Room.

ST. GABRIEL’S FOOD DRIVE
Non-perishable food items will make a difference for
those less fortunate. If you’d like to help, you can drop
off items in the bin located in the Narthex, at any time
the church is open.

SHARE THE WARMTH
This winter, the Knights of Columbus are asking for
your help from January 1st to March 21st to “Share
the Warmth”. Please consider dropping off new winter
hats, gloves, and socks to St. Gabriel’s. The bin will
once again be in the Narthex beside the Food Drive
Bin. Thank you and God Bless!

SPRING FLOWERS INITIATIVE
Volunteers are needed to make and deliver 6,200
homemade Spring flowers! Includes discussion
starters for parents, teachers and youth ministers to
spark conversation about the value of the vulnerable
in our society. For more details or to sing up please
visit www.haltonalive.ca/inspirehopeflowers or contact
Tawnya Stanus 905-632-3232

HALTON ALIVE - SPRING AUCTION
Support life-affirming education! Participate in or
donate to Halton Alive’s online Spring Auction. Ideal
for finding Easter or Spring decor or that special
something for Mothers’ and Fathers’ Day! Dates:
March 21-24 Details: call Tawnya at 905-632-3232
https://www.haltonalive.ca/springauction
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MASS INTENTIONS

SUNDAY, MARCH 6                 First Sunday of Lent
8:00 am + Eutrasia Macereu (Uy Family)                          
9:30 am + Ks. Sylwester Nowocin                          
11:00 am For Parishioners & Benefactors                  
12:30 pm + Janina Kwiecień
5:00 pm Gorzkie Żale / Passion Devotion
                                                                                                                                                    
TUESDAY, MARCH 8                        
6:00 pm Stations of the Cross / Droga Krzyżowa
(Eng)
6:30 pm + Regina Gallant
(Eng)                      

WEDNESDAY, MARCH 9                             
6:30 pm (L) Wynagradzająca za grzechy w
(Pol)            rodzinie Kowanda

(L) O Boże błogosławieństwo dla Zofii
                           Potockiej z okazji urodzin

(L) O potrzebne łaski dla Celiny Adamczyk
                          
THURSDAY, MARCH 10                      
9:00 am + Marilyn Lenard Getz
(Eng)   (L) For God’s blessings for Carol Lenard

(L) Members of CWL
+++ All Souls in Purgatory
+ Victor Campos
+ Stephen Dunn        

                            
FRIDAY, MARCH 11                                            
6:00 pm Droga Krzyżowa / Stations of the Cross
(Pol)
6:30 pm ++ Andrzej i Anna Mikołajczyk i wszyscy
(Pol) zmarli z rodziny Mikołajczyk                    

                 
SATURDAY, MARCH 12                               
9:00 am + Dominic Mercuri (by Angela)        
(Pol)                    
5:00 pm (L) Mitton Family (by Nancy Meehan)
(Eng)                     

SUNDAY, MARCH 13                  Second Sunday of Lent
8:00 am (L) Mary, Mathew, Melissa, Mercedes, Mark

and Melanie, for their return to church                         
9:30 am + Ludwig Zawadowicz i zmarli z rodziny

Zawadowicz                        
11:00 am + Stella Sofia (Sam & Rosanne Galante)                  
12:30 pm Za parafian i dobrodziejów
5:00 pm Gorzkie Żale / Passion Devotion

PRE-AUTHORIZED GIVING
Pre-authorized giving is the best and easiest way to
continue to support our Parish. It is simple to sign up!
Please contact the parish office or visit
https://www.saintgabrielchurch.com/donate

OFFERING    
Regular Offerings February 26/27:         $   4,744.80
                                                       
LENT STARTING
Lent is a privileged time for prayer, fasting and
almsgiving. This season provides an opportunity to
renew and deepen our relationship with Jesus, and to
renew the choices we make, so that we might live as
He taught.

LENTEN RETREAT
Lenten Retreat will be led in both English and Polish
by Fr. Wojciech Stangel OMI from Holy Ghost Parish
in Winnipeg MB. The retreat will occur from April 2nd
to 5th. More information to follow.

STATIONS OF THE CROSS
• Tuesdays 6:00pm in English
• Fridays 6:00 pm in Polish

Volunteers are needed to lead the Stations of the
Cross during Lent. Please speak to Father Paul to
make arrangements if you would like to help.

PASSION DEVOTION (Gorzkie Żale)
One of the signs of Lent in the Polish community are
the Gorzkie Żale, sung at church on Sundays during
the season of Lent. Please join us every Sunday at
5:00 pm to celebrate this devotion.

COVID RESTRICTIONS UPDATE
Effective March 1, 2022, churches are open at full
capacity as well as Parish halls and other meeting
rooms. All previously closed pews will reopen for
seating. Mask requirements remain in place. Please
remain mindful that the people around you may not
have the same comfort level as you.

THANK YOU FROM OUR YOUTH
The members of our parish Youth Group appreciate
the great support from parishioners at the donut sale
last week. This will help us fund trips and attend
spiritual retreats. Thank you!

CWL NEWS
The Installation of Officers for the new Executive will
take place at the 5:00 p.m. Mass on Saturday, March
12th. Our next CWL Meeting will be on Monday, March
21st, at 7:00 p.m. in the Parish Centre. Masks
required.

CHURCH CLEANING
We need volunteers to help with church cleaning. If
you have some free time and would like to help, please
see Father Paul

FIRST SUNDAY OF LENT 
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Tawnya Stanus 905-632-3232

HALTON ALIVE - SPRING AUCTION
Support life-affirming education! Participate in or
donate to Halton Alive’s online Spring Auction. Ideal
for finding Easter or Spring decor or that special
something for Mothers’ and Fathers’ Day! Dates:
March 21-24 Details: call Tawnya at 905-632-3232
https://www.haltonalive.ca/springauction

MARCH 6, 2022 

   
MASS INTENTIONS

SUNDAY, MARCH 6                 First Sunday of Lent
8:00 am + Eutrasia Macereu (Uy Family)                          
9:30 am + Ks. Sylwester Nowocin                          
11:00 am For Parishioners & Benefactors                  
12:30 pm + Janina Kwiecień
5:00 pm Gorzkie Żale / Passion Devotion
                                                                                                                                                    
TUESDAY, MARCH 8                        
6:00 pm Stations of the Cross / Droga Krzyżowa
(Eng)
6:30 pm + Regina Gallant
(Eng)                      

WEDNESDAY, MARCH 9                             
6:30 pm (L) Wynagradzająca za grzechy w
(Pol)            rodzinie Kowanda

(L) O Boże błogosławieństwo dla Zofii
                           Potockiej z okazji urodzin

(L) O potrzebne łaski dla Celiny Adamczyk
                          
THURSDAY, MARCH 10                      
9:00 am + Marilyn Lenard Getz
(Eng)   (L) For God’s blessings for Carol Lenard

(L) Members of CWL
+++ All Souls in Purgatory
+ Victor Campos
+ Stephen Dunn        

                            
FRIDAY, MARCH 11                                            
6:00 pm Droga Krzyżowa / Stations of the Cross
(Pol)
6:30 pm ++ Andrzej i Anna Mikołajczyk i wszyscy
(Pol) zmarli z rodziny Mikołajczyk                    

                 
SATURDAY, MARCH 12                               
9:00 am + Dominic Mercuri (by Angela)        
(Pol)                    
5:00 pm (L) Mitton Family (by Nancy Meehan)
(Eng)                     

SUNDAY, MARCH 13                  Second Sunday of Lent
8:00 am (L) Mary, Mathew, Melissa, Mercedes, Mark

and Melanie, for their return to church                         
9:30 am + Ludwig Zawadowicz i zmarli z rodziny

Zawadowicz                        
11:00 am + Stella Sofia (Sam & Rosanne Galante)                  
12:30 pm Za parafian i dobrodziejów
5:00 pm Gorzkie Żale / Passion Devotion

PRE-AUTHORIZED GIVING
Pre-authorized giving is the best and easiest way to
continue to support our Parish. It is simple to sign up!
Please contact the parish office or visit
https://www.saintgabrielchurch.com/donate

OFFERING    
Regular Offerings February 26/27:         $   4,744.80
                                                       
LENT STARTING
Lent is a privileged time for prayer, fasting and
almsgiving. This season provides an opportunity to
renew and deepen our relationship with Jesus, and to
renew the choices we make, so that we might live as
He taught.

LENTEN RETREAT
Lenten Retreat will be led in both English and Polish
by Fr. Wojciech Stangel OMI from Holy Ghost Parish
in Winnipeg MB. The retreat will occur from April 2nd
to 5th. More information to follow.

STATIONS OF THE CROSS
• Tuesdays 6:00pm in English
• Fridays 6:00 pm in Polish

Volunteers are needed to lead the Stations of the
Cross during Lent. Please speak to Father Paul to
make arrangements if you would like to help.

PASSION DEVOTION (Gorzkie Żale)
One of the signs of Lent in the Polish community are
the Gorzkie Żale, sung at church on Sundays during
the season of Lent. Please join us every Sunday at
5:00 pm to celebrate this devotion.

COVID RESTRICTIONS UPDATE
Effective March 1, 2022, churches are open at full
capacity as well as Parish halls and other meeting
rooms. All previously closed pews will reopen for
seating. Mask requirements remain in place. Please
remain mindful that the people around you may not
have the same comfort level as you.

THANK YOU FROM OUR YOUTH
The members of our parish Youth Group appreciate
the great support from parishioners at the donut sale
last week. This will help us fund trips and attend
spiritual retreats. Thank you!

CWL NEWS
The Installation of Officers for the new Executive will
take place at the 5:00 p.m. Mass on Saturday, March
12th. Our next CWL Meeting will be on Monday, March
21st, at 7:00 p.m. in the Parish Centre. Masks
required.

CHURCH CLEANING
We need volunteers to help with church cleaning. If
you have some free time and would like to help, please
see Father Paul

FIRST SUNDAY OF LENT 

Lee
Typewritten Text
215 - 1



Liturgical Publications    3171 LENWORTH DR.  #12  MISSISSAUGA, ON  L4X 2G6  1-800-268-2637

21
5 

- 
1

21
5 

- 
1

St. Gabriel's Roman Catholic Church
2261 Parkway Drive, Burlington, Ontario L7P 1S9

Tel: 905-336-7144          Fax: 905-336-0790

Email: office@saintgabrielchurch.com

www.saintgabrielchurch.com

Parish Staff
Pastor: Rev. Paul Patrick, O.M.I
Music Director: Peter Posocco
Lay Pastoral Minister: Nancy Meehan
Bookkeeper: Barbara Kasmierski
Office Administrator: Renata Jadczuk

Vocation DirectorVocation Director
Most Reverend Wayne Lobsinger, VG, EV  905-528-7988 x2223

Office Hours:Office Hours:
Monday, Wednesday, Thursday 9 a.m.-2p.m.
Tuesday closed
Friday 1 p.m.-6p.m.

Sunday MassesSunday Masses
English  English   5:00 p.m. (Saturday), 8:00 a.m. & 11:00 a.m. 5:00 p.m. (Saturday), 8:00 a.m. & 11:00 a.m.

Polish  Polish        9:30 a.m. & 12:30 p.m. (Sunday)9:30 a.m. & 12:30 p.m. (Sunday)

Adoration of the Blessed SacramentAdoration of the Blessed Sacrament
Every Friday from 5:30 p.m. - 6:30 p.m.Every Friday from 5:30 p.m. - 6:30 p.m.

Diocesan NewsletterDiocesan Newsletter
The Pastoral Offices of the Diocese of Hamilton offer a The Pastoral Offices of the Diocese of Hamilton offer a 

wide range of workshops and educational opportunities wide range of workshops and educational opportunities 

during the course of the year.  These activities and events during the course of the year.  These activities and events 

are open to all interested parishioners throughout the are open to all interested parishioners throughout the 

Diocese.  If you would like to keep informed regarding Diocese.  If you would like to keep informed regarding 

these opportunities for growing in your faith, you are these opportunities for growing in your faith, you are 

invited to subscribe to a weekly online newsletter by going invited to subscribe to a weekly online newsletter by going 

to the Diocesan Website (www.hamiltondiocese.com) and to the Diocesan Website (www.hamiltondiocese.com) and 

click the click the “Subscribe to our NewsletterSubscribe to our Newsletter” button on the right  button on the right 

side of the homepage. Your email address will be used side of the homepage. Your email address will be used 

solely to provide you with Diocesan Newsletter and will solely to provide you with Diocesan Newsletter and will 

never be shared with any third party.never be shared with any third party.

Parish Hall BookingsParish Hall Bookings
If you wish to inquire about using our Parish HallIf you wish to inquire about using our Parish Hall

for any upcoming functions, please contact parish office. for any upcoming functions, please contact parish office. 

Parish SchoolsParish Schools
St. Gabriel's School  St. Gabriel's School  905-332-3333905-332-3333

St. Mark's School  St. Mark's School  905-336-3911905-336-3911

Notre Dame Notre Dame 905 335 1544905 335 1544

Sacrament of ReconciliationSacrament of Reconciliation
Saturdays from 3:45 p.m. - 4:45 p.m.Saturdays from 3:45 p.m. - 4:45 p.m.

Fridays from 5:30 p.m. - 6:30 p.m.Fridays from 5:30 p.m. - 6:30 p.m.

Weekdays 20 min before MassWeekdays 20 min before Mass

Sacrament of BaptismSacrament of Baptism

Those wishing to have their child baptized should call Those wishing to have their child baptized should call 

the Parish Office.  Parents should be registered the Parish Office.  Parents should be registered 

members of St. Gabriel's Parish.  Please remember members of St. Gabriel's Parish.  Please remember 

that Baptism dates fill up fast, so call early.  that Baptism dates fill up fast, so call early.  

Sacrament of MarriageSacrament of Marriage

Anyone wishing to marry at St. Gabriel's must contact Anyone wishing to marry at St. Gabriel's must contact 

the Parish Office one year prior to the proposed date the Parish Office one year prior to the proposed date 

of your wedding.  At least one of the couple must be of your wedding.  At least one of the couple must be 

a registered member of St. Gabriel's Parish.  We do a registered member of St. Gabriel's Parish.  We do 

not celebrate weddings during Lent.  It is required not celebrate weddings during Lent.  It is required 

that all couples attend a Marriage Preparation that all couples attend a Marriage Preparation 

Course. Please contact the Parish Office for Course. Please contact the Parish Office for 

registration information.registration information.

Pastoral Care of the SickPastoral Care of the Sick

If you have a family member, loved one or friend in If you have a family member, loved one or friend in 

the hospital, or shut-in at home, please call the the hospital, or shut-in at home, please call the 

rectory office so that arrangements can be made for rectory office so that arrangements can be made for 

their pastoral care.  Holy Communion and the their pastoral care.  Holy Communion and the 

Sacrament of the Sick are available to all who are Sacrament of the Sick are available to all who are 

seriously ill.seriously ill.

Catholic Funeral RitesCatholic Funeral Rites

When death occurs in the family, please contact the When death occurs in the family, please contact the 

parish office and we will assist you in making the parish office and we will assist you in making the 

liturgical arrangements.  For information on Catholic liturgical arrangements.  For information on Catholic 

burial, please contact the cemetery office at 905-522-burial, please contact the cemetery office at 905-522-

7727 or 1-800-661-5985, or visit their website at 7727 or 1-800-661-5985, or visit their website at 

www.thecatholiccemeteries.ca.www.thecatholiccemeteries.ca.

Notre Dame Catechetical Notre Dame Catechetical 

Correspondence ProgramCorrespondence Program

Notre Dame Catechetical Correspondence Program Notre Dame Catechetical Correspondence Program 

available to children who do not attend a Catholic available to children who do not attend a Catholic 

school, grade 1-8. For information contact Anne school, grade 1-8. For information contact Anne 

Jamieson at 905-528-7988Jamieson at 905-528-7988

Brant Dental
Office

Dr. Alexander Gonzales
Dr. Nona Gonzales-Barrientos

Dr. Merenisa Gonzales
NEW PATIENTS WELCOME

Evening & Saturday
Appointments Available
English-Filipino Spoken

1035 Brant Street, Suite 7
905-631-3043

461 Brant St.
2010 Maria St.

905•639•7001
www.brantflorist.com

SPOT F A M I L Y  O W N E D

S I N C E  1 9 3 8

Burlington • Grimsby

Stoney Creek

905-632-3333905-632-3333

www.smithsfh.comwww.smithsfh.com

Dr. Alicja Grzegorczyk, 
DDS

Mówimy po polsku 

905.635.6725

Family, cosmetic 

and implant 

dentistry

SPOT

SPOT
MrComputer.ca ®

25 Years Experience
20% off with ad

specializing in
on site service for all
your computer needs

905-616-5356

PROUD TO JOIN

THE COMMUNITY NEW OWNER, MICHAEL FANELLI

2400 Guelph Line

Dodsworth & Brown
Funeral Home

Serving Burlington
for over 50 years

2241 New Street
www.dbburlington.ca

905-637-5233

BARBARA SAWALA
Sales Representative / Parishioner

Free Home Evaluation • Purchase • Sale • Difficult Financing
Bank Foreclosures • Investments • VIP Buyers

Mowie po Polsku
Dir: 905.630.8119    Bus: 905.637.1700

www.barbarasawala.ca

anthony@mountainviewmortgage.ca   Anthonyspadafora.com

Anthony Spadafora
5038 Fairview St.
905-631-5269

Licence 12568
Mortgage Broker

#M08006110

LAKEWOOD
CHRISTIAN
MONTESSORI
SCHOOL

2025 Mountainside Dr.
289-245-1717 or 647-218-6443

www.LakewoodMontessori.ca

GREGORY BRECHIN, B.A., LL.B.  Parishioner

109-3365 Harvester Rd., Burlington 905-681-2476
gbrechin@bhhlaw.net

• Real Estate & Mortgages  • Corporate, Commercial & Business Law
• Wills, Powers of Attorney & Estates • Other Legal Services

EuroEuro  Market Market  Delicatessen Delicatessen
Cold Cuts, Cheeses, Homemade Perogies

Cakes, Bread, Other European Food
Parcels to Europe

3480 Fairview St  905-333-58313480 Fairview St  905-333-5831

INTERIOR/EXTERIOR
HOME RENOVATIONS

YEARS OF EXPERIENCE
FREE ESTIMATE!

ADDITIONS ADDITIONS • ROOFING  ROOFING • SIDING SIDING
BACKHOE BACKHOE • BOBCAT SERVICE BOBCAT SERVICE

FLOORING FLOORING • BATHROOMS & MORE! BATHROOMS & MORE!

Andy Barbe
OWNER

905.516.3661
abarbe20@yahoo.ca

SPOT

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE PLEASE CALL 1-800-268-2637

THE PERFECT TO ADVERTISESPOTSPOT
YOUR BUSINESS!

Brenda McKinley and Your North

Burlington Real Estate Team!

289-714-3878
brenda@davenportburlington.com

"$1 New Client Exam"
2201 Brant St • 905-336-4002 • www.BurlingtonVets.ca




